
All aboard, Next Stop London 

 

Humanities  

This term, our topic is Bright Lights Big Cities. We will be learning all about the UK and 

London. We will first learn what a landmark is before exploring the four countries that make 

up the United Kingdom and their capitals. To help us know more about this, we will look at 

the human and physical features of the UK. Next stop, London! To finish our topic, we will 

look at the city of London and its landmarks, ready for our history in term 2. 

We are learning about the book ‘Claude in the City’ in English. In the book, Claude has a 

friend, Sir Bobblysock. In the first part of the term, we will design, make and describe our 

sock friends before creating stories about Claude’s adventure through the city.  

In maths, our focus shall begin with number formation, place value, exploring bigger 

numbers than previously seen and addition and subtraction. 

The focus of this term in ART will be the artist Claude Monet. We shall be looking at his 

cityscapes and exploring how we can use pastels to mix colours. Children will create their 

own cityscape inspired by Monet. 

In computing, our focus will be logging in to the computers, PurpleMash and online safety. 

In science, our topic explores the five senses and how we use them to learn about the world 

around us. 

In PSHE, we will be looking at who are the VIPs in our lives, exploring different families and 

how to be a good friend. 

In RE this term, we will look at different rules and routines within different religions. 

In music, we will examine a unit called My Musical Heartbeat and explore different rhythms. 

PE will be on Tuesday and Wednesday and will cover throwing, catching and using different 

bats and balls.  

 


